District Seven Fall Assembly 2023 Report
It may be Fall, but we haven’t “fallen” out of the habit of keeping busy in District Seven. I was proud to have attended our Tuesday night Courage to Be Me Alateen meetings’ open meeting this past month.  They did a great job of showing those Al-Anon members who attended that aren’t currently AMIAS’s what goes on during an Alateen meeting. We hope to conduct another one early next year as a way to encourage fellow member’s to think about serving as an AMIAS or send their own children to Alateen.  The Thursday Night Step Study meeting will be celebrating its 45th anniversary with some light refreshments and speakers from Alateen, Al-Anon, and AA on the 19th. Those from other district’s that can help us celebrate via Zoom. Information on that can be found on the flier I have put on the table on the back and attached to my report. I’m also excited to have our delegate, Becky V., share her World Service Conference experience with during our, “Many Colors of Service” workshop in early November.  Our Public Outreach committee has been spreading the word by leaving Conference Approved Literature through the Little Libraries project.  It’s been great to see our groups also sign up to have member’s take about the program and what it has done for them with local treatment centers. Planning is underway for our District Holiday party the following and our annual Birthday Celebration in Spring. I will have more information on the former as the date gets closer.
Grateful to Be of Service,
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